
NEW GARDEN AT LITTLE MISSENDEN CE INFANT SCHOOL 

Over the last few month PSALMS have been working very hard to re design and build the garden at the front with 

the help of the children of course! The children had a chance show us their ideas in the “Design a Garden” 

competition. 

 

Sebastian Hudson Reception Class 

 

Delphi-Rose Lines Year 1 



 

Tom Brogan Year 2 

PROGRESS - The garden now has a new gate and path, and the beginnings of a seating area. Since the beginning 

of the year, Mrs Lee, Mrs Hudson and Mrs Pritchard and the team who have been working very hard, planting and 

making a willow arch, and once Spring comes it will be a lovely place for the children to visit and help maintain.       

                    

          

 

 

 

 

 

 OUR NEW GARDEN! 

THANK YOU PSALMS! 

 

 

 


